
 

From: EVA SOARES   

Sent: 2024/12/05 12:09 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Cc: Nuno Peixoto ; Eva Soares  

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: Strong Objection against variance requests for 4 Alderway Ave - 

application A-2024-0429 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Nuno Peixoto and Eva Soares 

2 Alderway Ave 

Brampton, ON. L6Y2B6 

 

Dear Sirs; 

 

We, Nuno Peixoto and Eva Soares, live at 2 Alderway ave., next to the subject property, and we 

strongly oppose the proposed changes noted on the application. 

 

Also, I would like to participate in the online meeting, please forward the virtual meeting details to 

 and .  

 

Our concerns and objections remain the same as previously expressed.  

I am enclosing some pictures that show how busy the street gets during pick up and drop off of kids 

at the school nearby. 

As well as the garbage that is still remaining from the recent construction of opening the door to the 

basement in the back, and the trap for the rodents that was installed. 

 













 

 

Regards,  

 

Eva Soares and Nuno Peixoto 

 


